TWIN FALLS SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 411 SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

Special Board Meeting NOTICE AND AGENDA

HELD AT: Canyon Ridge High School 300 North College Road, Room #301

June 30, 2020 6:15 p.m.

AGENDA

The Board of Trustees of Twin Falls School District No. 411, Twin Falls County, State of Idaho, will meet in a special board meeting at 6:15 p.m., Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at CRHS in room #301, 300 North College Road, Twin Falls, Idaho.

The agenda for the meeting is as follows:

- I. Call to Order Action
- II. Procedural Matters
 - A. Action Items:
 - 1. Approval of Agenda (Additions and Deletions)
- III. Consent Calendar Action
 - A. Approval of Administrative Contracts
 - B. Approval of Certified Employees
 - C. Approval of Certified Personnel Resignation
 - D. Approval of New Classified Employees
 - E. Approval of Classified Personnel Resignations
 - F. Approval of Extra-Curricular Employees
 - G. Approval of Extra-Curricular Resignation
- IV. Adjournment Action

Michelle Lucas Clerk of the Board

POSTED: June 29, 2020

Administration Office TFSD Website

NEW CERTIFIED EMPLOYEE 2020-2021

Last Name	First Name	School	Subject	Years of Exp.
Barnes	Jared	Robert Stuart Middle School	Science	0
Ladwig	Katie	Twin Falls High School	Social Studies	3
Burandt	Barrett	Robert Stuart Middle School	Math	0
Hyde	Shannon	Twin Falls High School	Resource	0

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: Administrative Contracts – 2020-2021

The Human Resources Department recommends to the Superintendent and the Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees the approval of the following administrative positions for the 2020-2021 school year.

- Araceli Huicochea, Principal at Bridge Academy
- Shannon Greene, Associate Principal at Robert Stuart Middle School

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: Certified Resignation

The following certified employee has submitted her resignation letter resigning her position for the 2020-2021 school year:

Melina Ficek – Teacher – Title at Harrison Elementary School

The Human Resources Department recommends to the Superintendent and the Board of Trustees that we accept this resignation.

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: New Classified Employees

It's the recommendation of the Human Resources Department to the Superintendent and the Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees that these individuals listed below be approved for hiring for the 2020-2021 school year:

Sarah Coats	Payroll Assistant at District Office	
Jonathan Sheen	CBRS at Day Treatment	

All are in the process of completing the necessary consent, I-9's, drug free work place form etc., and have met the criteria to become employees of the Twin Falls School District.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: Classified Resignations

The following classified employees have submitted their resignation letter resigning their position for the 2020-2021 school year:

Kathy Craig	Para educator – ERC	Canyon Ridge High School
Rebecca Calvo	Crossing Guard	Lincoln Elementary School
Lyndon Layton	Custodian	Twin Falls High School
Dona Aston	Para educator – SPED	O'Leary Middle School
Allyson Garner	Para educator – SPED	Lincoln Elementary School

The Human Resources Department recommends to the Superintendent and the Board of Trustees that we accept these resignations.

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: Extra-Curricular Employees

It is the recommendation of the Human Resources Department to the Superintendent and the Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees that these individuals listed below be approved for hiring. An employment letter will be issued for the 2020-2021 school year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regan Harr	Freshman Volleyball Coach	Twin Falls High School
Regan Harr	Freshman Basketball Coach (Girls)	Twin Falls High School
Lindsey Williams	Assistant Soccer Coach (Girls)	Twin Falls High School

P 208.733.6900 F 208.733.6987 www.tfsd.org

Brady D. Dickinson, PH.D. SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Date: June 29, 2020

To: Dr. Brady D. Dickinson, Superintendent of Schools

Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees

From: Sonia DeLeon, Human Resources Manager

Re: Extra-Curricular Resignation

The following employee has submitted his resignation letter resigning his position for the 2020-2021 school year:

Kenneth "Ryan" Petersen	Assistant Football Coach	Twin Falls High School
-------------------------	--------------------------	------------------------

The Human Resources Department recommends to the Superintendent and the Twin Falls School District Board of Trustees that we accept this resignation.